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Purpose 

Q4 Update to Board on progress 
 

Approval  

Assurance  

Update X 

Consider  

Strategic Objectives 

To provide 
outstanding 
care to our 
patients 

To support each 
other to do a 
great job 

To inspire 
excellence 

To get the most 
from our 
resources 

To play a 
leading role in 
transforming 
health and care 
services 

  X   

 

Overall Level of Assurance 

 Significant Sufficient Limited None 

  X   

Risks/Issues     

 

Financial  

Patient Impact  

Staff Impact  

Services  

Reputational  

Committees/groups where this item has been presented before 

 

Executive Summary 

The SFH QI Strategy was launched in July 2018 and ongoing cascade via QI Toolbox Talks is 
progressing. To date, 63 staff have undertaken Bronze and 25 Silver level training on the QSIR 
programme; the SFH joint approach with ICS partners has been recognised nationally. SFH visited 
the Sheffield System partnership working in October to create working links. Three Masterclasses 
with external speakers were hosted in 2018. A QI Showcase was held in October as part of the 
Clinical Leadership Programme and the next one is scheduled for Q1 2019. SFH delivered 2 talks 
and 4 posters at the East Midlands QI Network Event in October. We have engaged with a 
Regional Programme called ORDA to develop a Knowledge Management system. The “My Bright 
Idea” website has been established at SFH with the intention for this to become the QI Platform 
across the ICS. Patient Safety Culture surveys have been conducted in ED and Maternity with 
ongoing work in Theatres. Internally QI Pow Wows begin in February and support has been given 
to process mapping Complaints, Cancer pathways, Day Case Hip surgery pilot and Fractured Neck 
of Femur pathways. QI training and development has been given to Chief Nurse Fellows and 
Clinical Leadership development. This has been achieved despite considerable resource 
constraints. 
 

 
 

 
 


